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Proposals for a new
Bilston High Street Link

City of Wolverhampton Council is working with a wide
range of stakeholders and the local community to help
shape future proposals for a new look Bilston High Street
Link.

The High Street Link sits between Bilston High Street and
Pinfold Street car park. At the moment the outdoor market
traders are using it, but in autumn 2026 the Council plan
to develop it, so you can enjoy it on the way to and from
the High Street.

The Council has already consulted the local community to
see how they would like the High Street Link to be used.
Keen to see what young people think, we have worked
closely with two local schools whose pupils use the link
most. The first round of feedback told us you wanted
areas for food and drink, play and nature.

In a further consultation in Winter 2024, you told us what
you would like to see in these different areas and the
Council has now produced plans that we need your help
with.

Now the Council want to hear your thoughts on the plan
for the new look Bilston High Street Link. We want to
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know what you like about the plans and if
there is anything you would like to change.
It is important that the link provides the

. facilities the Bilston community want to see

and use.

You are invited to come along to a
community event to help shape the plans.

: .. Alternatively, you may wish to take a survey

online to provide your feedback. Simply
scan the QR code or type the link into your
internet browser. You can also email your

' comments to:

BilstonHSL@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Community Event

Join us at a drop-in local community
event to share ideas on a proposed
new Bilston High Street Link

Thursday 16 October
8am - 2pm

Bert Turner Boulevard
WV14 OEH

Find us between Pinfold Street car
park and Bilston High Street.

Take the survey
between
29 September &
24 October
Scan the QR code

or type the link into
your browser
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